
We want to
hear from you!
JOIN THE PATIENT AND FAMILY ADVISORY
COMMITTEE (PFAC) AND HELP INFLUENCE
THE FUTURE OF HEALTHCARE IN
MASSACHUSETTS!  

Why join?
Have your voice heard
Share feedback on your experience
accessing healthcare and coverage

Help foster a sense of inclusivity and
community, and provide constructive
feedback to health plan leaders  

If you or a family member are enrolled in the 
East Boston Neighborhood Health Wellsense
Alliance plan, be part of a new advisory group
shaping how care is delivered in your community.

Commitment  & Benefits

1–2 meetings per year, starting Fall 2025

Flexible involvement: Join virtually or 
in-person (we offer interpreter services
and transportation vouchers when
needed)
Get compensated
Participants receive gift cards

How to Apply:

Email ACOAdvisory@Neighborhealth.com
with:

First and last name
Phone number
Mention if you’re a member or a 

        caregiver of someone enrolled

Note: The NeighborHealth Population Health
team will follow up with the next steps.


